		News from Streetlife Trust
a Frontline Network Partner
[image: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/00be7518e18cff75ce2851f09/images/94375a22-c908-4b21-a135-b5d163db1658.png]

Hello all,

We hope that this email finds you well and if you were one of the members who wanted to know more about issues relating to substance misuse you may find the two following events of interest:-
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Addiction to Recovery Networking Event invite: 12th September 2-5pm @ Blackpool Zoo
  
Please find your invite and further details for our next Blackpool, Wyre and Fylde Frontline Network event in partnership with HORIZON Alcohol, Substance Misuse and Sexual Health Support. Please feel free to share amongst your colleagues.

This event will include; voices from lived experience, local service provision, a workshop enabling you to identify causes of addiction and explore barriers to recovery and opportunities for open discussions.

We also welcome your contributions to the content of the session and would like to ask you to consider the following questions:-
· What would you like to know about addiction?
· Have you got any questions about certain substances?
· Have you got any questions relating to your work role regarding addiction?
Please email your responses to donna.willison@wearestreetlife.org by Friday 30th August.

This event is FREE, however so that we know how many people to provide seating and refreshments for, if you would like to attend please book your place on Eventbrite here. We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you!
 
 

 
  
Homelesslink FREE training: Unpredictable Environments: Understanding & Responding to New Psychoactive Substances 
As a response to the Rough Sleeping Strategy, The Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government are funding a series of training packages to support key groups. This particular course, delivered by Homeless Link, will focus on those who are specifically using or are at risk of using New Psychoactive Substances (Spice, Fentanyl and illicit/online medication) chaotically, within the homelessness and supported housing sectors. The course will explore the risks, dangers and consequences of using such substances and the behaviours associated with their use, and will provide frontline staff with practical tools and skills to screen and support individuals who are under the influence.

The first session of this course for the North-West runs on 22nd August in Manchester and request that places are limited to one attendee per organisation.
Please see further details and to register your interest in attending here. 


If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us and we hope that you have a great week!


  
Don't forget to Save the Date: 7th November Blackpool, Wyre and Fylde Frontline Network Annual Conference!
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